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Warm greetings from National HQ, and best wishes in this year of Complete Victorious Liberation of the 
True Parents of Heaven, Earth and Humankind! True Parents will conduct a Cheon Il Guk Matching from 
March 19-21, 2012, prior to the Cosmic Blessing Ceremony on March 24. Please refer to MEMO BFM 
2012-02-17 for details.  All those applying for this matching should complete and submit their 
applications to the National BFM by Friday, March 2nd. Even if medical exams and tests are not finished 
by this time, all other application requirements, purity interview and photos, should be completed and 
submitted to the National BFM by Email at BFDadmin@unification.org, with a copy submitted to your 
district office or BlessedLIFE team. You can also mail the application and materials to: National BFM- 
CIG Matching, 481 Eighth Avenue, Room 603, New York, NY  10001. But scanning and Emailing is 
preferred: 
 
In addition, all applicants must participate in a 1-day orientation workshop with the National BFM. Two 
orientations are scheduled: 
 
West Coast- Saturday, February 25, 9:00 AM – 6:00 PM, Bay Area Family Church, San Leandro, 
CA.   To register visit: 
events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=butvqyeab&oeidk=a07e5m8g4991780abc1 
 
East Coast- Saturday, March 3, 9:00 AM – 6:00 PM, UTS Conference Center, Barrytown, NY, To 
register visit: events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=butvqyeab&oeidk=a07e5m8d9y9f64f58f4 
 
Applicants cannot travel to one of these sessions can participate in the March 3rd program via internet, 
but must register for that seminar and indicate that they will be joining remotely, and we will be engaging 
all internet participants interactively. All applicants will also be interviewed prior to the matching, in 
person when possible, or via Skype. For questions or more information, Email us at 
BFDadmin@unification.org, or call (212) 997-0055 between 10:00 AM and 6:00 PM EST, Monday 
through Friday. 
 
Our best wishes and prayers are with all Blessing candidates and their families. 
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